Financial Policy For James M. Carroll, DMD, P.A.

We would like to welcome you to our office. It is our policy to provide quality care to our patients and to run our practices efficiently. We ask your cooperation by assisting us with our financial policy.

Full payment is due the day services are rendered. As a courtesy to patients with dental insurance, we will file your primary insurance only. The amount not covered by the primary insurance will be calculated and that amount is payable on the day services are rendered. Our fees are based solely on the amount of time, skill, and care required to treat your case and is not based on your insurance coverage. Therefore, it is not uncommon to find differences in our fee schedule and that of your insurance company. Please understand that your insurance coverage is an agreement between you, your employer, and your insurance carrier. We are not a party to that agreement.

Primary insurance will be filled electronically and we will allow 30 days from the date of service for insurance to respond. At that time, the patient will be billed directly. Any balance that is outstanding will become the patient’s responsibility. Secondary insurance will not be filed by our office.

Our office accepts cash, checks, Visa, Discover, American Express, MasterCard, and a financial option through Capital One with low monthly payments. Any check returned to our office will generate a $30.00 service charge. It is imperative that all appointments are kept and patients are on time. Please call our office at least 24 hours in advance to cancel or re-schedule appointments. Patients that do not call or fail to come to a scheduled appointment will be subject to a $25.00 non-cancellation fee.

I have read, understand, and agree to the above policies.


Patient or guardian signature






Date

